Return to the Sanctuary July 10 and July 11

Zion’s church council has decided the dates to return worship to the sanctuary. On the weekend of
Saturday July 10 and Sunday July 11 worship services will return to the sanctuary. Because of
COVID-19 we have not worshiped in the sanctuary for a year and a half.

Saturday worship and Sunday worship on July 10 and July 11 will be a celebration!

We are encouraging all people of Zion to attend one of these services as long as you feel safe. There
will be a reception after each worship service involving fellowship and refreshments at both
services. We are all praying that the worst of the pandemic is behind us all.

Return of Bible School July 11

Beginning on Sunday July 11, pastor will start a six week Bible study at 9:00am in the adult
education room before the Sunday worship service at 10:00am. So come and join the celebration at
worship on Saturday July10 at 5:00pm or join in on the festive atmosphere Sunday July 11 for Bible
study at 9:00am followed by worship at 10:00am in the sanctuary.



